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Retirement 

Derek Crowe is retiring from the Council on 17th October for which the Council would 

like to record their appreciation for 43 years of service, 25 of which in a Chief Officer 

role. 

 

Olympics & Paralympics  
 

Congratulation to all those from Fife on their recent success in the Toyko 
Olympics and Paralympics.  
 


